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I vote against this due to the RV/Tiny homes allowed on residential properties. If they were to
remove #4, then I am for it, but as it is currently written, I cannot condone this code change. The city
has become too unlivable as it is and expanding the homeless to people's property will only worsen
the problem. Furthermore, homelessness will take the opportunity to abuse their power leaving home
owner's, once again, helpless and frustrated, and putting their hard earned investments at high risk. I
would suggest the local government stop wasting money on high salaries and bloated staff and start
getting the job done properly.
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